“Fairfield Coin Club”

Next Meeting #557, Apml 24th 2024

President: David Trimingham Vice President: Bill Bartz
Secretary: Monica Espinosa Treasurer: Scott Griffin
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“LISTEN UP PEOPLE”

Does that sound familior? Well we will all be missing that l/oﬁmye in the future,

Sad news to hear that our Good Friend, Ed- 7—/0]%4//1% 9r. recem‘@ left us ﬂw J'@ blue seas, since he was a career Nmy
Man, The "Chief" as many of us knew him, pmj‘e;/ away peﬂceﬂf@, in his J'/eeﬁ, He was found when his son, Ed
Hoffmark, || came to take him for a haircut, that morning. Znd Ed, W and his /m/e@ wife, Darlene have been
affennﬁnj our club meeting recen@, in both Fairfield % Vﬂ@b, Ed was a member of both clubs and both will be
ma&inj donations in his name. Ed would have been 5’9 on Flpm’/ et We tolled 3 bells in his memory at the club,

PRAY.

Keep George Locatelli, President of the Vallejo Coin Club, in your thought
and prayers. While at the Vallejo Coin Club meeting in early April, he had a
medical incident, and was rushed to the hospital. He is now at home resting

and doctors will continue to perform testing until there is a diagnosis.

PRESIDENTS MESSAGE:

What do you think of the retader, Costeo, selling gold bars and silver coins?

Hare any members evep seen o have a Yellor: Seal monetary note from 79427




Hoppy Biethday to All

Mike T. is celebrating his 70th birthday on April 2314, but he tells everyone that will listen he is
turning 95. Just agree with him, it keeps him happy.

Eileen, Cathleen and Dorren G., the triplets, have a birthday on April 15th.

Several Birthdays are coming up in May: Steve M. on the 314, Leon G. on the 9th, Scott G. on the
11th and Bob F. on the 31st.

We had a great showing for this month's “Show and Tell :

David T. showed his Silver Coin with a shamrock for St. Patricks Day and his Ingot with
a bunny rabbit for Easter
Mike T. told stories and gave announcements. He spoke about the Franklin Halfs.

Don H. showed the new release Britannia and Liberty Coins he just received.

Dan D. showed Mercury Dimes.
Scott G. gave an account of his ANA experience, and show report from Colorado Springs.

Don B. showed some duplicate Star Notes.

Manch Dh.a.uu..ng. Winenens

1847 S Morgan Dollar - David T. 1943 S Jefferson Nickel - Bill B.
1951 S Franklin Half - David T. 1941 Mercury Dime - Bill B.
1959 D Washington Quarter - Bill B. 1853 Seated Dime - Carlos T.
1931 S Buffalo Nickel - David T. 1914 Barber Dime - Mark S.

Another excellent showing of Members and Guests at our March Meeting!

28 people attended including several guests, including Ron and Violet Chavez, from the Vallejo
Coin Club. We hope they will join our club. We had another Guest, Michael Leanos, from the
Delta Coin Club. Mark Mulholland, from the Vallejo Club, joined our club. We were happy to see
everyone, Members and Guests. Always Welcome!

WHAT’S YOUR SPECIALTY?

our club is always looking for menmbers who would Like to make a presentation.

Let Mowniea or David kunow if you would Like to educate all of us on a specialty




Upcoming Shows & Events

April 19th — 27st CA State Numismatic Assn. Coin Show

April 21st Marin Coin and Collectibles Show

April 25th — 27th Sacramento Valley Coin Club Spring Show

May 11th San Francisco International Numismatic Bourse
June 2nd The Sacramento Coin Show, McClellan

June 30th Vallejo Coin Club 75th Anniversary Luncheon
July 27th — 28th Fremont Coin Club 49th Annual Show
September 29tk Joint Summer Picnic

November 16th Joint Forum, Vallejo

December 14th Holiday Party, Vallejo

Minutes by Monica Espinosa — Secretary of Fairfield Coin Club

David T. called the meeting to order at 6:00pm.
Roll was called, and all 4 Directors were present.
Treasurer’s Report by Scott G. stated our club is in excellent financial condition.
One new member has joined: Mark M. from the Vallejo Club is now one of Us.
Animated discussion was held regarding upcoming Coin Show on August 11, 2024.

The death of member Ed Hoffmark, Jr. was announced with a moment of silence, and the tolling of 3
bells in memory of our friend.

Several birthdays were celebrated. We had 6 excellent Show and Tell presentations.
Thank you to our generous donors: Mike T., Gene B., and Scott G. All Appreciated!
25 Door Prizes were given away. 50/50 drawing take was $120. Pam M. got $60.

g great drawing items were distributed to the winners.

At our auction, 27 items were presented and 22 were sold. Auctioneer: Mike T.
Next meeting is April 24™, 2024 at 6:00pm. Joint Club Board meeting is May 13", 2024

Respectfully Submitted, Monica E.
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